BILL AND ELAINE TABOR

MISSIONARIES IN COSTA RICA

OCTOBER, 2019

Dear Praying Friends,
God is on His Throne and through all of the rough times, He is able and faithful.

y wife. She will be having surgery on the 14™ of October.

I would like to ask you to pray for m
a and she has been suffering with great amounts of pain.

She has a hernia in the stomach are
Thank you for concern and prayers.

I'had an operation in July but it was a success and I'm doing fine now and God continues to

bless.

Our churches are growing in number and blessings. We are preparing for our Annual Mission
Conference the 10-13 of November. We are expecting between 35-40 missionary families. The
pastor Edgar Caballero from Monterrey, Mexico will be bringing the messages. We are
expecting to see people give their lives to missions and increase our giving. Pray for us

We appreciate your faithful support and prayers.

Yours for Soul

Bt Conr
Bill and Elaine Tabor
Wtabor123@gmail.com



